Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: frank5@surewest.net

Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 8:26 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Save Lake Almanor

Dear Mr. Barnes,

| am writing your organization to express that we OPPOSE the Water Board staff recommendation in the draft
EIR.

We own three different properties at Lake Almanor West and bought with the intentions to enjoy the
tremendous fishing opportunities Lake Almanor has provided for years. Many of my fellow Lake Almanor
neighbors and tourists that | have come across over the years feel the same way as me; “Please leave Lake
Almanor alone.”

This is an incredibly beautiful lake and recreation area that has already been hurt/decimated by other economic
factors, that has reduced my & other property values by over 40%. Have you driven through the town of

Chester and seen all the “Closed” and/or empty businesses? Your decision to further harm Lake Almanor and
area would be a crushing blow to us and the GREAT people of the Chester basin.

The increased water temperature will not only hurt the fish, but the economy & PEOPLE as well.

Thank you for reconsidering your decision, and please do not further warm/harm this Lake.
Thank you,

John & Carol Frank

333 Manzanita Drive,

Chester, CA 96020



